
 

Dates for next term…  

Monday 17th April 

School reopens 

 

Tuesday 18th April  

Year 2 Residential to Conway 

 

Wednesday 19th April  

Hedgehog Class Special Lunch  

 

Friday 21st April  

Pop Project  

 

Geography Passport Day  

 

Friday 28th April  

Break the Rules Day  

 

Monday 1st May 

School Closed Bank Holiday  

 

We’ve reached the end of another superb term here at Darnhall! We 
hope everyone has a lovely Easter break and we can’t wait to welcome 
you back on Monday 17th April.  

A huge thank you to everyone who attended our Easter Bingo on 
Wednesday. It was a great night and thanks to match funding we 
raised an impressive £2249.86!  

Today, the children received a very special surprise to reward them for 
all of their hard work this term - a visit from Peter Rabbit!  
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Friday 31st March 2023 

Starting next term, Breakfast Club 

will have a new online 

booking system in place 

meaning you must book 

in advance.  



Congratulations to this week’s 

attendance winners!  

Rabbit Class  

Rabbit Class had fantastic attendance 

this week and have been awarded 15 

minutes of extra outdoor play. 

Please ensure children's initials 

are in all clothing so that we can 

return them to their rightful      

owners! We have accumulated a 

lot of lost property! 

This will be out on the KS2 yard 
on a Friday for you to look 

through - weather permitting. 

School Lunches  

School lunch menus can be 

found via our website.  

The first week back will be 

Week 3 

 

If you would like to purchase 

school photographs don’t 

forget the deadline is the first 

day back. If paying by cash, 

please bring the envelope   

provided into school.  

For the children who have a place on 

one of our Easter activities, a reminder 

that these take place on the following 

dates. You will have already received 

the time slot that you were allocated.  

Swimming — 3rd/4th/5th/6th April  

Pottery Painting —  Tuesday 11th 

April  










